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Wednesday 25th September 2019    
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 have been invited to plant some bulbs in Coombe Woods, to enhance the 
area, on Thursday 3rd October.  This will be in the morning, leaving school after 
registration at 9.15am and returning by 11.45am. If you are able to donate any spring 
bulbs it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
The children will need welly boots, gloves and a trowel (if you have one). 
 
If any parents are able to help please could you contact the school office on 01752 
845463. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs Dinham 
 
 
 


